School Council meeting 
October 2018


Harley and Olivia Y6, Evelyn, Mia-Leigh and Shane Y5, Jack and Terry Y4,
[bookmark: _GoBack] Lillie Y3, Flynn and Lucy Y2 and Mrs Kilpatrick



Thank you for all your votes; we are pleased to be your school councillors for this school year. 

Children in Need is on Friday 16th November 2018, the school council discussed many options for the dress for the day and decided that we will all ‘go spotty’  and donate a £1. As we donate to Children in Need each year we thought that we would like to share the monies collected with another charity of your choice. Some suggestions are St Teresa’s Hospice, Help for Heroes or British Heart Foundation. Another suggestion for Children in Need day was an afternoon of art/crafts/cooking with lots of spotty themes. 

The red run is proving very popular with lots of classes; in fact some classes would like to do it more often. 

There has been a request for the Year 2 boys to go into the MUGA on a playtime and lunchtime. Councillors are going to discuss this with their classes and the staff who will be on the yard during those playtimes.

Last year on a lunch time small groups of children were able to play in the nursery area with a member of staff. The councillors decided that this was suitable for children up to Y3 and perhaps a rota can be arranged.





 
